
 
 

 

YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION - POSTPONED 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

As you may be aware, all NSW Department of Education have 
been directed to postpone and/or cancel all planned excursions 
outside their local community.  

Unfortunately, this means that our upcoming Year 6 excursion to 
Canberra has been postponed at this time. 

Currently, we are endeavouring to reschedule the excursion and 
will keep all families updated as we know further details. The 
school is presently liaising with the company organising this 
excursion.  

If we do need to cancel this event in the near future, the school 
will provide details of what this will entail including receiving a 
refund.  

Thank you for your patience and support in this matter and we 
hope to have further information to you shortly. 

 

Toni Skinner     

Principal 
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